
Call for Proposals at the IAU 
Office of Astronomy for Education

Teacher Training Program (TTP) 2024 

The OAE invites and encourages anyone working in astronomy education 
together with their National Astronomy Education Coordinators (NAECs) to 
submit proposals for financial support of up to 2000 Euros per project, to 
host a teacher training and professional development workshop in 2024.

This dedicated grant requires a collaboration between at least one NAEC 
team member of a particular country, a local teacher and, where possible, a 
local astronomer.

For more information on the eligibility criteria, rules, application form and all 
important dates, please visit our website: https://astro4edu.org/ttp/  

Application deadline:
15 April 2024
If you have any questions contact us at: 
ttp@astro4edu.org

This is a joint venture with 
OAE Centers Italy & India

www.astro4edu.org/ttp/ 
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